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UPF Peru: with the aim of celebrating the International Human Rights Day the main Ambassadors for 

Peace met in a historic hall of the Senators of the Congress of the Republic. 

 

After the speeches about Human Rights the Ambassadors joined together to sign a pledge to work as a 

Peace Council in UPF Peru. Dr. Trevor Jones, UPF President, spoke and guided them through the 

ceremony. 

 

 
 

Young Ambassadors for Peace for Christmas 

 

Young Ambassadors for Peace, brought joy and gifts to children with limited economic resources, in the 

city of Chincha (south of Lima). They also gave a lecture and did some activity with the parents and 

children to promote family values. 

 



 
 

 
 

WFWP Christmas presents 

 

For  Christmas, WFWP had meetings in the Family Centers in Lima, 3 family centers in Puno and 

Trujillo sharing a conference and gave gifts to mothers and children, more than 250 people were present 

and participating the event. 

 

 


